
Dear Friend,

It’s March. Here in New Hampshire, winter is nearing the end and as much
as we like winter we’re just about ready for a new season. How about you?

The Puzzle Palooza Contest (celebrating National Library Lovers Month) was
fun.

As usual, there’s a lot going on at
our Library and this month we’re
supporting the Bunny Hop Story
Walk, and the St.Patrick's Day Sing
Along with our own Jane Ellis. We
also sponsored the Dr. Seuss Party
on the 1st which had a fantastic
turnout!

Also, we continue to sponsor the



popular Yoga with Lani:

Are you participating in the 2024
Adult Reading Challenge? It’s not
too late!

We’d love to see you are our next meeting, March 19th at 4PM.

~The Friends of the Gilford Public Library Board
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